City of Paterson

“Notice of Intent to Award Contract under 
a National Cooperative Purchasing Agreement”
Notice of Intent to Award Contract under a Sourcewell formerly National Joint Power Alliance (NJPA)
The City of Paterson intends to participate in the Sourcewell formerly (NJPA) contract for 
Sports Lighting with Related Supplies and Services Contract #071619-MSL
Information regarding the contract may be found Sourcewell formerly (NJPA)website: http://www.sourcewell-mm.gov/cooperative-purchasing/071619-MSL for further information please contact the City of Paterson, Harry Cevallos, Qualified Purchasing Agent at Tel: 973-321-1340 Fax: 973-321-1341 during the regular hours of 8:30 AM to 4:30 PM Monday through Friday.
The City of Paterson joined the National Joint Power Alliance (NJPA) contract on June 14, 2016.  
Sourcewell contract #071619-MSL is from (August 27, 2019 – August 27, 2023) 
It is the intent of the City of Paterson to make a contract award to Musco’s Sports Lighting, LLC for the PURCHASE, DELIVERY AND INSTALLATION OF five (5) ALL NEW POLES-LED BASEBALL FIELDS LIGHTING AT BRANDES FIELD.
The City of Paterson is permitted to join national cooperative purchasing agreements under the authority of N.J.S.A. 52:34-6.2(b)(3). 

Comments:  period ends Tuesday, March 3, 2020
